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Tri-EPIC  

Regional Emergency Planning Committee 

Tuesday, February 10, 2009 
Harrington Memorial Hospital 

 
Attendees  
          
Charlton Conserv. Karen Gauvin   Overlook Health     George Sennerth  
Charlton Fire EMS: Terri Gough:  Radius Health  Kristin Lyons 
Charlton Resident       (Ret)  Ralph Harris    Andrea Doko 
Charlton Police:           Lt. Carl Ekman  Region II Public Health: (conflict)  
   Chief Jim Pervier  Southbridge APO:  Kathy Shields 
Dudley Fire:   Chief Jeff Phelps Southbridge Fire:           FF Roland LaRochelle  
   Lt. Paul Konicezny   Southbridge Police: (conflict)  
EMSHG/Region 1 Candi Christenson Sturbridge Fire:   Capt. John Marinelli  
Harrington Hosp:   John Hart, Pub. Safety    Chief Len Senecal 

Linda Hart   Sturbridge Police: Lt. Alan Curboy  
            Kelly Dickenson (ECC) Sturbridge Resident: Ric Skinner 
   Carlton Rondeu  Worcester / Dudley BOH: Kerry Clark    
MSP-Sturbridge  Lt Dan Viel      
MEMA 4:     Brian Sullivan 
            
  
Conflicts:  C-Med            Diane Barletta 
   Charlton Fire  Chief Charles Cloutier 
   Southbridge Fire Chief Dick Ciesla 
   Southbridge Police Chief Dan Charette   
 

Meeting called to order:  08:21 
 
Announcements – Fire exits and recording. 
 
Conflicts:  Chief Charette 
  Randall Ricketts 
  Chief Charles Cloutier 
 
Introductions:  Kelly Dickensen – HMH ER Nurse 
          Candi Chrisensen -  
 
Meeting Minutes: Approved 
 
Old Business: 
 
Pandemic Drill:  February 4, 2009 was our last planning meeting.  Meeting minutes 
will go out to the group when ready.  We need to adjust our objectives we feel that we 
need to scale down on the scope of the TTX . The process is a discussion based 
scenario to create a plan that will work for our members.  The plan that we come up 
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with and will then be used as our drill in May.  Discussion of how important it is to get 
the BOH departments on board for not only the TTX and drill but for their role in future 
events.  Suggestion was made to have a presentation to the Town boards on the 
possible numbers of not only sick people but possible numbers in death.   
 
Mission Statement:  Any thoughts and idea’s should be sent to John and we will 
address at our April meeting. 
 
Regional CERT:  Per Lt. Curboy nothing has been done on this and it is postponed. 
 
Next Scheduled Meeting: Motion was made and voted to reschedule our next 
meeting to Feb. 3, to give us time to finish up last minute details for the TTX. 
 
Website: Discussion on how to come up with funding for the maintaining of the 
website.  Carl will contact the CMRCH and find out if we can apply for the current grant 
funds for $2500.00 ($1500.00 for the Web page costs & $1000.00 for the Community 
outreach and literature). Ralph has taken pictures and will select some for the website. 
 
 

New Business: 
 
Regional Dive Team:  Chief Pervier brought up that the towns are going to meet and 
try to write a grant for funding to apply to CMRLCR. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 10:20 

 
Next Meeting: Tuesday March 3 @ 0800 hours 
                         Masonic Health System 
  
 


